
 
 
 

 
   

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
RUSSIAN RIVER WATERSHED CREEK WEEK IS SEPTEMBER 17TH TO 24TH 

THE CITY OF SEBASTOPOL AND THE LAGUNA DE SANTA ROSA FOUNDATION 
ARE COSPONSORING   

         The Great Laguna Cleanup 

Saturday, September 24, 2022, 9:00 AM – 
12:00 PM  

Meet at the Americorps Trailhead, across from 200 Morris Street 
(The Barlow), Sebastopol. There is parking along Morris Street. 

Look for the signs. 
 
It’s time to pull on gloves and grab a bucket to pick up trash along the Laguna! Help us clean up the Sebastopol 
Laguna Wetlands Preserve before the rain starts falling and washes trash into our waterways and ocean. 

Wear clothes and shoes that can get dirty. Please bring your own water bottle. Gloves, buckets and trash bags 
will also be provided. This event is suitable for all ages. Minors must be accompanied by an adult. We will 
provide snacks and refreshments.  
 
Laguna Foundation Staff and Guides will also provide a dynamic and engaging educational component to the 
workday that will help volunteers learn more about the Laguna de Santa Rosa watershed, including the 

impacts of invasive species, the importance of native plants, and the natural and cultural history of the area. 
City of Sebastopol staff will be on hand help us haul out all of the trash and recyclables. 
 
For more information, please contact: Brent Reed, Ecological Program Manager 
Phone: (707) 527-9277 ext. 101, Email: brent@lagunafoundation.org  
 

 
Thank you, 

 
 
 

 
 
Dante Del Prete 
Public Works Superintendent 
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